## St. Francis de Sales School

March 8, 2022

#### ccc



#### Ttis weeks Events

- Mar. 8th
  - PTO March Meeting
- Mar. 10th
  - o 10:00 am
    - Mass
- Mar. 11th
  - o 10:35 am
    - Stations of the Cross
  - Team Up For Reading Day
  - Open Enrollment begins (SFDS Families)

#### Look Ahead

- Mar. 18th
  - Hats Off To Reading
- Mar. 21
  - National Crazy Sock Day
- Mar. 28 thru April 3
  - Spring Break

#### 52 Club Raffle Winners

Mar 7, 2022 Winners

\$50.00 - Joanne Rice

\$25.00 - Sally Lauzon

\$15.00 - Jay Klagstad

\$10.00 - Linda Lanasa



### National Breakfast Week



Our breakfast program is free to all students every day. This week, to recognize this great program offered to our school we are participating in National Breakfast Week. Mrs. Klarich has some special things planned for this week such as fancy pancakes, yogurt parfaits, emoji waffles, and games to help promote breakfast.

#### **Annual Parent Survey**

Please read the email that was sent out today regarding our 2022 Parent Survey. The survey is available from today to March 12th. All responses received are totally confidential and anonymous. This survey should only take 5 to 7 minutes. We are hoping to have 100% participation. **Link**:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2022CatholicSchoolSurvey\_

#### This Week's Reminders

- **PTO MEETING 6:00 pm TONIGHT -** Zoom information is located in an email from the school office sent today.
- NO SNOWSHOE CLUB -
  - Snowshoe club is finished for the year, thank you Mrs.
     McKinney and Mrs. White, and all the volunteers that helped make this such a nice experience for the students.
- 2022-2023 Open Enrollment for all SFDS families opens this Friday (more information on the back of the newsletter)
- Team Up For Reading Day this Friday
  - Wear your favorite team apparel





# Open Enrollment for 2022-2023 School Year for SFDS Families Opens this Friday!

# Enroll Now and Enter To Win A \$1,000 Scholarship!

Enrollment will open for the 2022-2023 school year this Friday for all existing SFDS Families. All families will receive an email on March 11th with instructions for enrollment. If you do not see an email from the school office (Mrs. Knaffla), please contact the office. Enrollment will be through our school's FACTS Student Information System (SIS) Family Portal. All families who register before May 27th will be placed into a drawing to receive a \$1,000 scholarship. Early registration is very important to determine our school budget, staffing needs, classroom planning, and teachers' contracts. Please help by registering as soon as you can. If you are having problems accessing your FACT Family Portal or forgot your username and password for the FACTS, please contact the office.

# RAIDER PRIDE Making a Difference



#### **Prayers for Little Eve**

In January Mrs. Burnis's Religion Classes raised money and prayed to help a family from Shingleton that has a little girl, just a year old who has been diagnosed with Stage 4 intermediate-risk Neuroblastoma. Below is the thank you letter from Eve's Parents. Thank you students and families at SFDS your prayers and your contributions and prayers made a difference!

Dear St. Francis de Sales community, Ethan + I are deeply touched by your Compassion + kindness. Receiving this thoughtfully made blanket for Eve truly warmed our hearts. We know she will be wrapped in Strength & comfort from Your prayers. Your incredibly generous financial gift has left us speechless! Your donation will significantly help us through this difficult time as We continue to travel for Eve's treat ment. We are so grateful to have the support of your Community + to know that Bue has so many of you praying for her. You all will be in our hearts as well! Thank you!

> Love + gratitude, The Richmond Family

